
From: Irion Sanger
To: ARLOW Allan
Cc: WALKER Cheryl; ANDRUS Stephanie; stephengates888@gmail.com; donald.light@pgn.com;

jeffreylovinger@markowitzherbold.com; joni@sanger-law.com; SMITH Natascha
Subject: St. Louis Solar Schedule
Date: Friday, June 26, 2020 4:21:49 PM

Judge Arlow
 
PGE and St. Louis Solar are working in good faith to develop a mutually agreed upon
schedule, but have been unable to do so by the close of business today.  We expect to have a
proposed schedule by the close of business Monday, June 29.  Please let us know if we need to
submit a formal motion for additional time or if this email is sufficient.
 
 
Irion Sanger 
Sanger Law PC 
1041 SE 58th Place 
Portland, OR 97215

503-756-7533 (tel) 
503-334-2235 (fax) 
irion@sanger-law.com 

This e-mail (including attachments) may be a confidential attorney-client communication or
may otherwise be privileged and/or confidential and the sender does not waive any related
rights and obligations. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it
contains by other than an intended recipient is unauthorized. If you believe that you may have
received this e-mail in error, please destroy this message and its attachments, and call or email
me immediately.

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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